
 

 
 

LM/hr/Y7 Science Trips to the National Space Centre 

2nd May 2024 
 

 

 
Dear Parents(s)/Guardian(s), 
 

Science Trips to the National Space Centre, Leicester  
Monday 8th and Wednesday 10th July 2024 

 
I am writing to inform you of a trip that has been arranged for our Year 7 students to the National 
Space Centre in Leicester. There are two dates for this trip, Monday 8th and Wednesday 10th July 
2024. The trip will be for the whole school day. Half of the year group will have the opportunity to 
attend on Monday and the other half on the Wednesday – this will be decided by form group and 
the total number of students attending. We will leave school at 9:00am and depart from the 
Centre at 2:30pm returning at approximately 4:00pm, depending on traffic. 
 
To enhance the day, two activities for students to participate in have been booked – a planetarium 
show and a ‘It IS rocket science’ workshop. The workshop complements the Key Stage 3 science 
curriculum and explore the science behind launching rockets into space.  
 
In order to be able to reserve tickets to the Centre and for us to calculate a final cost for the trip 
we require a non-refundable deposit of £5 to be paid. This is available on ParentPay now. If you 
would like your son or daughter to participate in this trip, please arrange for the deposit to be paid 
before Monday 3rd June 2024. The final cost of the trip is anticipated to be around £30 but this will 
be dependent on final numbers. Once this has been collated, I will write to you again with the final 
amount due. 
 
I hope you will be able to support us in this exciting opportunity for your child.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs L Morris 
Trip Organiser 


